Industrial Wire and Cable Corp.

March 24, 2020
Dear Valued Customers,

As you may know, on Saturday 3/21/20, the State of Illinois issued an Executive Order Gubernatorial
Disaster Proclamation Section 1. Stay at Home; Social Distancing Requirements; and Essential Businesses
and Operations regarding the spread of COVID-19. Within the Executive Order No. 8; Section 12, n & t
allows for the continued manufacturing and shipping specific to “Essential Businesses”. After a thorough
review of the Executive Order it has been determined that we meet the State’s latest requirements as
an “Essential Manufacturer”. This determination is based upon our diverse customer portfolio as it
relates to infrastructure, telecom, health and other industries.

To this end, we will continue to manufacture and ship orders. We have robust measures in place to
respond to any suspected COVID-19 case in our factory. In addition, we continue to follow the latest CDC
recommendations to minimizing spread of the virus. At this time we expect no disruption to your
requirements.

As we face this difficult time together, rest assured the health of our employees, and the responsibilities
of being an “Essential Manufacturer” underscore the pride and dedication that we have towards you,
our valued customers. We continue to stand ready to serve your immediate and future needs. We will
continue to update you as things progress.

Very Truly Yours,
INDUSTRIAL WIRE & CABLE CORP.
INDUSTRIAL WIRE & CABLE Il CORP. IWC2

Christine A. Graham
Vice President
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